
From: Maggie Clemons <mclemons@chipublib.org> 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 10:25 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Lookingglass and Stephen Colbert, June 16  
  

Apologies for the tardiness. I attended this event in my official capacity at the host's invitation 
on 6/16/23.  
 
Thank you!  
 

 
From: Brenda Langstraat Bui <bbui@cplfoundation.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 12:32 PM 
To: Maggie Clemons <mclemons@chipublib.org> 
Cc: Rachel Fink <RFink@lookingglasstheatre.org> 
Subject: Lookingglass and Stephen Colbert, June 16  
  
Hi, Maggie, 
  
It was good to see you yesterday.  
  
I’m reaching out with my Lookingglass Theater board member ‘hat’ on. On June 16, we are 
doing a lunch event with Stephen Colbert who is a longtime advocate for Lookingglass and for 
the theater community in Chicago—see below. In this program with a room of donors, 
supporters and partners, Colbert will be joined by many Lookingglass ensemble members to 
discuss the future of the theater. We just confirmed that theater founder David Schwimmer will 
be there.  
  
We would love to have you join us! Please let us know if this works in your schedule. 
  
Thanks! 
Brenda 
  
  
Brenda Langstraat Bui I President & CEO  
Chicago Public Library Foundation  
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